
‭Spring Hills School‬

‭Music Notes‬

‭Music Performances‬
‭April  2025‬

‭Mark your calendars for upcoming music performances‬

‭at Spring Hills School.‬

‭The First and Second Grade Students will be presenting “Getting Down‬

‭with Mother Goose” during their musical presentation on‬

‭Wednesday, April 16 at 6:00 p.m.‬

‭The Spring Hills Singers chorus will be presenting “Better Together”‬

‭during their musical performance on‬

‭Wednesday, April 30 at 6:00 p.m.‬

‭All musical performances will be held in the SHS gym.  We have plenty of‬

‭room so all are welcome.        See you there!  Mrs. Balgemann‬


